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 Mr and Mrs M. 

Sarkozi

OBJEMAIL2016/6563/P 02/01/2017  20:11:35   There are three adjoining terrace houses at the top of Back Lane: Nos 1,3 and 5.

   Our house is No.3.

   The proposed plan for no. 5. is without care for the neihgbourhood.

    The proposed extension on ground floor level is next to the party wall in the garden and even if it 

would consist of a glass structure, it would cause loss of light and loss of privacy.

    There is an approximately 40-45 centimetres wide existing gap between the existing kitchen of No.5 

and the garden wall.Its loss would be detrimental to our source of light.

   The exisiting kitchen was built without planning permisision by a previous owner, while we were 

away. We have lost a great amount of light.

   The proposed first floor exension in No. 5. Back Lane is an eyesore. Not at all in character with the 

Victorian porperties and would also create loss of light to us, at first floor level.

  When Mr Loewi's previous application for en extension of his property towards the garden was 

refused in the 1990s, he asked if we would agree to a top floor extension instead. 

To keep good relations we did not oppose it having built.

   Now, he submitted an entirely different plan, an enlargement towards the garden. This would have an 

enclosing effect on our property. 

   We ask for your kind consideration.

   Yours sincerely

   Mr M. Sarkozi

   Mrs. I. Sarkozi

3 Back Lane,

London NW3 1HL
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